Thursday, June 13, 2024

Antonietta Barrett

89 Giraffe Avenue

Brampton Ontario, L6R 122
(647)-532-4577
annalisabarrett2001@gmail.com

Brampton City Hall Committee

City of Brampton
2 Wellington Street West
Brampton Ontario, L6Y 1M8

RE: APPLICATION NUMBER: A-2024-0137, 78 Giraffe Avenue.

To Whom it May Concern,

Hello, my name is Antonietta Barrett, and | authorize you to post my
correspondence on the agenda. | am sending this letter regarding application
number A-2024-0137, at 78 Giraffe Avenue.

| have been a resident at 89 Giraffe Avenue since October 2002 and my
husband and | raised our child here. Over the past almost 22 years there has
been a downgrade regarding the integrity of our neighbourhood. Families are
moving out due to the uptick of rental properties on our street. These are
supposed to be single-family dwelling homes, and not to be used as rental
units and businesses. This has caused struggle toward people trying to drive
out of their own driveways or trying to drive back in once they returned due to
being blocked in. This has also caused a rise in speeding down our street,
which has now created a risk toward the neighbourhood children playing on
the street.

Toward 78 Giraffe Avenue however, there seems to be neglect toward
maintaining their own property, specifically maintaining their lawn. Since this is
the case, they have clearly shown to be irresponsible not only toward this, but
illegally building a basement apartment. This is unacceptable. This is
supposed to be a residential unit in a quatroplex, and the residents had
chosen to break City of Brampton By-laws.

| am absolutely against this, and | hope this will be settled accordingly.
Remember a by-law is a by-law and it’s time for the City of Brampton to
enforce them. Thank you for taking our considerations seriously and please do
not hesitate to contact me with anymore information.

Sincerely,



Antonietta Barrett.



